Select Language v

Powered by Google Translate
News from the City of Bend

Search News Headlines

Bend MPO Transportation Project Amendment - Public Comment
Period

Post Date: 12/28/2023 2:30 PM

BMPO Notice of Metropolitan Transportation
Improvement Program (MTIP) Amendment

21-Day Public Comment Period Open Until January 18, 2024

The Bend Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPQO) Policy Board will consider approval of an
amendment to the MTIP at their next meeting, on January 19, 2024, at 12:00 p.m. Public comments can be

submitted via email for the next three weeks to kkennedy@bendoregon.gov, or during Public Comment at the

hybrid (in-person/online) Bend MPO Policy Board meeting.

In-person meeting information, including a Zoom link to attend online, will be posted to the Bend MPO Policy

Board webpage one week prior to the meeting date.

Summary of Amendment

PROJECT NAME & CHANGES
DESCRIPTION
20073 All Roads Transportation $701,000 Major change in scope:
Safety (Bend, phase 2). Change Update project location to
the current 4-lane roadway to a show location of work.
3-lane roadway with center turn Update the project name to
lane and bike lanes at US20 (Greenwood Ave): 1st
Greenwood Ave from 1st Street St to 6th St (Bend) to reflect
to 4th Street to improve safety the location of work. Slip
for the traveling public. the Construction phase to
start in the federal fiscal
year 2025.
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